

125 West North Street • Post Office Box 608 Canton, Mississippi 39046 601-855-5500 • Facsimile 601-855-5759 www.madison-co.com

November 4, 2019

Dear Senator Cindy Hyde-Smith,

We are less than two weeks away from the November 15, 2019 BUILD Grant application award announcements. As communicated to you in person Tuesday, April the 9th of this year and supported via your letter dated July 10, 2019 to the Secretary of Transportation, Elaine Chao, the Madison County Board of Supervisors respectfully requests your assistance to personally contact Secretary Chao and express your support of the \$17 million 2019 Build Grant Application.

Madison County along with the State of Mississippi has committed 32% of the total Project cost which by far exceeds the 80/20 funding requirements required by the Federal Build Grant Program by 12%. This project is vital to the growth of not only Madison County but to the State of Mississippi, and we are prepared to participate to make the project a reality.

We respectfully request the support and assistance of your office as the 2019 Build Grant Award decision draws to a close.

As always we thank you for your service and commitment to the State of Mississippi.

Sincerely,



125 West North Street • Post Office Box 608 Canton, Mississippi 39046 601-855-5500 • Facsimile 601-855-5759 www.madison-co.com

November 4, 2019

Dear Senator Roger Wicker,

We are less than two weeks away from the November 15, 2019 BUILD Grant application award announcements. As communicated to you in person Tuesday, April the 9th of this year and supported via your letter dated July 10, 2019 to the Secretary of Transportation, Elaine Chao, the Madison County Board of Supervisors respectfully requests your assistance to personally contact Secretary Chao and express your support of the \$17 million 2019 Build Grant Application.

Madison County along with the State of Mississippi has committed 32% of the total Project cost which by far exceeds the 80/20 funding requirements required by the Federal Build Grant Program by 12%. This project is vital to the growth of not only Madison County but to the State of Mississippi, and we are prepared to participate to make the project a reality.

We respectfully request the support and assistance of your office as the 2019 Build Grant Award decision draws to a close.

As always we thank you for your service and commitment to the State of Mississippi.

Sincerely,



125 West North Street • Post Office Box 608 Canton, Mississippi 39046 601-855-5500 • Facsimile 601-855-5759 www.madison-co.com

November 4, 2019

Dear Congressman Guest,

We are less than two weeks away from the November 15, 2019 BUILD Grant application award announcements. As communicated to you in person Tuesday, April the 9th of this year and supported via your letter dated July 10, 2019 to the Secretary of Transportation, Elaine Chao, the Madison County Board of Supervisors respectfully requests your assistance to personally contact Secretary Chao and express your support of the \$17 million 2019 Build Grant Application.

Madison County along with the State of Mississippi has committed 32% of the total Project cost which by far exceeds the 80/20 funding requirements required by the Federal Build Grant Program by 12%. This project is vital to the growth of not only Madison County but to the State of Mississippi, and we are prepared to participate to make the project a reality.

We respectfully request the support and assistance of your office as the 2019 Build Grant Award decision draws to a close.

As always we thank you for your service and commitment to the State of Mississippi.

Sincerely,



125 West North Street • Post Office Box 608 Canton, Mississippi 39046 601-855-5500 • Facsimile 601-855-5759 www.madison-co.com

November 4, 2019

Dear Congressman Thompson,

We are less than two weeks away from the November 15, 2019 BUILD Grant application award announcements. As communicated to you in person Tuesday, April the 9th of this year and supported via your letter dated July 10, 2019 to the Secretary of Transportation, Elaine Chao, the Madison County Board of Supervisors respectfully requests your assistance to personally contact Secretary Chao and express your support of the \$17 million 2019 Build Grant Application.

Madison County along with the State of Mississippi has committed 32% of the total Project cost which by far exceeds the 80/20 funding requirements required by the Federal Build Grant Program by 12%. This project is vital to the growth of not only Madison County but to the State of Mississippi, and we are prepared to participate to make the project a reality.

We respectfully request the support and assistance of your office as the 2019 Build Grant Award decision draws to a close.

As always we thank you for your service and commitment to the State of Mississippi.

Sincerely,